
 

 

Water testing Report 
for 

July 26, 2021 
 

Hello Everyone, 
As we are quickly approaching August, our weather has been very rainy for a normal July.   
It will be very interesting to see what August weather has in store for us.  Hopefully more 
summer weather yet to come when we can enjoy the water. 
 
It was a beautiful sunny morning when taking the samples this week.  The bay was calm in all 
areas with an air temperature of 17 degrees celsius. 
Here are the results of the samples for July 26, 2021. 
 
Old Cottage Lane                    e coli reading                  <10/100 ml 
Forest Lane                             e coli reading         20/100 ml 
Lawson Lane                           e coli reading                    20/100 ml 
Robin’s Point Rd   e coli reading                    10/100 ml 
Discharge pipe                        e coli reading                  <10/100 ml 
 
All areas had a water temperature of 22 degrees celsius.  All areas were free of algae and 
geese.  There were some weeds that could be seen at the bottom at the discharge pipe area.  
No other weeds were present at the other locations. 
 
Enjoy the weather and the water! 
Until next time. 
Sue Dougherty 
 


